Wendy Sugimura

From: Barry Beck

Sent: Friday, October 06, 2017 1:01 PM
To: Wendy Sugimura

Subject: FW: Conway Update

From: Tony Dublino

Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2017 9:15 AM
To: Barry Beck <bbeck@mono.ca.gov>
Subject: Conway Update

Barry,

| am out of town next week and will not be able to attend RPAC. Here is update on Conway from Board yesterday,
please distribute to RPAC as necessary.

The Board approved unanimously (4-0) the distribution of the cattle grazing RFP for Conway/Mattly Ranch. It will be
distributed before the RPAC meeting next week. In the RFP, there is a focus on conservation as opposed to revenue--this
is not necessarily consistent with BPRPAC's thoughts on ROI, but | think it is the appropriate and necessary approach
provided the political sensitivity as well as the relatively insignificant revenue potential.

Once proposals have been received, staff will rank them and engage with wildlife agencies on potential mitigations. The
results will be presented to the Board for final direction on the best proposal, and how to comply with CEQA review of

the proposal.

That Board meeting is anticipated for January, and will dictate the timeframe for CEQA compliance and lease issuance--
the goal is to provide for cattle grazing in 2018.

Related documents are available on Mono County BOS website, 10/3/17 meeting.
Tony Dublino
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